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SOLE-SOURCE REQUEST 

 
Per A.A.C. R19-3-535 (D), the Arizona Lottery invites comments from vendors on the following sole-
source request: 
 
 
The Arizona Lottery is seeking to procure a license to use titles, names, logos, trademarks, copyrights, 
artwork photographs, and film assets of The Addams Family classic TV series and 2019 animated film in 
association with an instant ticket lottery game. 
 
 
All applicable comments shall be sent to asilas@azlottery.gov. 
Comment period closes on March 22nd, 2019, at 9AM MST. 


